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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Theo Evans 7S Jacelyn Cowie 8T  

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits: 
Oliver Dixon 10T Alexander Thompson 10T Isaac Brindle 11S 

Caden Hodgkinson 11S Ethan Power 11S Ashley Martini 11T 

Emelia Pears 12T   

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits: 
Frederic Evans 9C Royal Eleto-Temple 9S Hannah Smith 9S 

Rocky Taylor 9T Leon Robbens 10C Kai Millership 10C 

Henry Buckley 11C Cedric Lane 12C Grace Tutt 12C 

Darcey Woodroffe 12C Veronika Berezutska 12T Douglas Chapman 13S 

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Tommy Easton 7C Arthur Jackson 7C Teddie Lawrence 7C 

Maiya Upsall 7S Beatrix Welch 7S Charlie Bonnett 8C 

Charlie Jeffery 8C Leon Millership 8C Henrietta Leach 8S 

Sofia Masterman 8S Emilia Murray 8S Beatrice Bennison 8T 

Aidan Bloodworth 8T Freya Lumley 8T Georgia Middleton 8T 

Georgia Revill 8T Charles Webb-Meek 8T  

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits: 
Sebastian Hextall 10C Thomas Jeffery 10C Esther Proctor 10C 

Kirsten Richardson 10C Zoe Ailsby 10S Leila Gad 10S 

Logan Heath 10S Thomas Hewitt 10S Jack White 10S 

Danya Jafri 10T Ashley Pegg 10T Luke Perrin 10T 

Mason Blades 11S Samuel Doore 11S Freddie Chapman 13S 

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Platinum Merit Award: 
Chloe Van Zyl 7C Thomas Willey 7C Jack Bailey 8C 

Luqman Elmantaser 8T Harvey Read 8T  

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 100 Merits: 
Holly Reeson 9C Laura Rudd 10S  
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• The following pupils who have attained their Departmental Subject Colour: 
English Rosie Shaw 11C Madeline Whall 11C 

Jessica Smith 11S  
 

• The following pupils who have attained their Subject Leader’s Commendation: 
French Summer Finley 7C Ezgi Icboyun 7C 

Teddie Lawrence 7C Esme Rushby 7C 
Emma Smith 7C Chloe Van Zyl 7C 
Isla Holberry 7T Joey Richardson 7T 
Charlie Jeffery 8C Harvey Read 8T 
Mercy Teklit 8T  

Further Mathematics Veronika Berezutska 12T Holly Powell 12T 
Mathematics 
 

William Brown 7C Ezgi Icboyun 7C 
Sophie Agu 7S Lucie Blades 7S 
Lottie Restall 8C Millie Simpson 8C 
Amelia Wright-Wattam 10S Cedric Lane 12C 
Callum Smith 12C Jessica Green 12S 
Veronika Berezutska 12T Annika Danda 12T 
Shrika Danda 12T Jacob Mycroft 13C 
Frederick Chapman 13S  

Spanish Joshua Leach 10S Kieron Meade 10S 
Archie Tacey 10S Jack Welborn 10S 
Jack White 10S Archie Walker 11S 

  
Form representatives for this year were presented with their badges last term.  Student leadership is very 
strong at Queen Elizabeth’s and form representatives play an important role.  They represent their form on 
the Student Council, which is chaired by Zak Stuart (Head Boy) and Ella Toyne (Head Girl), supported by 
Mortimer Woodhall (Deputy Head Boy), Veronika Berezutska (Deputy Head Girl), Shrika Danda (Head of 
Houses) and Lily Cooper (Head of Wellbeing).   
 
Working with their tutor and senior students they act as role models, organising fund-raising activities such 
as fêtes and charity week: 
 

House Captains 

 C S T 

Y12 Ruby Morley Max Palmer Emelia Pears 

 Callum Smith Lily-Rose Sherry Annika Danda 

School Prefects 

 C S T 

Y12 

Cedric Lane Alex Gooseman Holly Powell 

Oliver Mowbray Jessica Green Adham Soultan 

Annie Palmer Madeleine Howarth  

Truman Woodhall Scarlett Markou  

 
  

 
 

Well done Zak, Ella and the 
Senior Leadership team! 

 



 

 

We have been advised that Spilsby Bike night will be on Tuesday 13th May 2025, which will affect the E86S 
dropping at the market place (pick up will be as usual in the market place).  Drop off will now be at the 
Beijing Dragon in Spilsby on that night only 
 
A further reminder that the Year 8 HPV vaccination is being administered on Tuesday 13 May 2025, please 
do give consent for your child to be vaccinated if you have not already done so, by following the link in the 
attached letter. 
 
The Alford Elizabethan’s Association Annual Dinner is on Saturday 17 May, please click on here to book 
your tickets, £28 per person. 
 
School Uniform can still be purchased from school whilst stocks last.  Please check our Uniform Shop!  We 
also have preloved uniform available from Reception. 
 
The Lincolnshire Bombers American Football Academy in Hykeham, are registering U16s and U19s to play 
on Saturday’s, please read the attached leaflet for more information. 
 
Exam Information 2025 will be handed out to students over the next couple of weeks, a copy is attached for 
your information.  This clearly outlines what is expected of students during formal examinations.  Parents 
and students do need to be aware that misbehaviour in the examination room is now classed as malpractice, 
and invigilators have to report this to the Exams Officer and myself.  Students need to ensure that they read 
the information sheet attached making themselves aware of what they need and what is required of them. 
 
Lincolnshire County Council Community Safety Team’s (CST) annual Keeping Safe Survey is now open and 
will close on 23 May.  Please could we ask students to support this initiative by completing the survey as 
soon as possible.  For the last few years, CST have gathered children and young people’s views around their 
online habits and issues they may experience, such as online bullying, harmful contact and contact from 
strangers, through their Keeping Safe Survey.  CST use this information to track apps students are using and 
to support further education for parents and professionals around supporting students to have safer digital 
experiences.  This year we will also have a focus on students' experiences with scams.  Surveys are 
anonymous and students will not be identifiable from their responses. We appreciate all your support. 
 
As we approach the Early May Bank Holiday weekend, we wish you a happy weekend and look forward to 
welcoming students back on Tuesday 6 May. 
 

Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

Lincolnshire County Council 
Community Safety Team’s 

annual Keeping Safe Survey  

Scan this QR code …. to access 
the survey. 

 

https://forms.gle/jtV89EtQdVWwZifG6
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=383
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/KeepSafeSecondary/
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/KeepSafeSecondary/

